
In 2008, Connecticut passed a bill to allow children to remain on their parents’ health
plan until age 26. However, dental coverage was not included.

 

Uninsured young people often resort to the ER for dental services. Dental pain is the
third most common reason that uninsured young adults visit the ER. These visits are
costly to the individual and to our health system. High rates of ER visits for
preventable dental issues signal that young adults are not getting the services they
need. 

SB 1004 will extend dental coverage to age 26, increase access to

care, decrease out-of-pocket costs, and reduce expensive ER visits.

Coverage Estimate Data Sources: Census, Census Coverage Brief, KFF State Population Facts
Dental ER Data Source: Journal of the American Dental Association
Image Source: Oregon Health Authority

Support  SB 1004

For more information: Connecticut Oral Health Initiative 
860-246-2644 or info@ctoralhealth.org

An estimated 2 out of 3 young adults in Connecticut
lose their dental coverage on their 19th birthday.

https://www.census.gov/quickfacts/CT
https://www2.census.gov/library/publications/2012/acs/acsbr11-11.pdf
https://www.kff.org/other/state-indicator/distribution-by-age/?currentTimeframe=0&sortModel=%7B%22colId%22:%22Location%22,%22sort%22:%22asc%22%7D
https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/articles/PMC4418214/pdf/nihms656929.pdf
https://www.oregon.gov/oha/HSD/OHP/Pages/dental-toolkit.aspx

